neciod Serwices Secton
RECEPTION CENTER N2 1773
FORT LEAVENWORTH, KANSAS

S

November 7, 1942

Doctor F. C. Allen
Varsity Basketball Coach

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor Allen:

We have been advised by the Military Authorities
that we will not be permitted to have a Basketball Team
as we have planned. The only Team that we will be permitted

to have is one that will play in the Post League, here at
Fort Leavenworth.

This has been quite a blow to us, as we had gone
ahead on gquite an extensive schedule and it is now my cuty

to inform each and every one of these schools of the change
in plans.

I sincerely appreciate your including us on your
schedule, and it is with deepest regret that we will be unable
to appear 1in Lawrence.

With kindest personal regards and best wishes, 1 am

Sincerely yours

Captain, F. A.
Special Services Officer
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